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AAACU Fundraises for Michigan Credit Union League 

Alpena, Michigan, October 11, 2022 – Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) office 
locations will be selling plush animals to raise funds for Michigan Credit Union League Action 
Fund (MCULAF). 

Credit Unions across the state of Michigan raise funds throughout the year to benefit MCULAF, 
who uses funds raised to ensure credit unions continue to have a voice in legislature. 

AAACU will be selling plush squirrels in all of their lobby locations for $10.00 with all funds 
benefiting MCULAF. 

AAACU serves members primarily in Alpena, Alcona, Montmorency, and Iosco counties with ten 
locations: a main office located in Alpena, a Wildcat Branch in Alpena High School and with 
branch offices in Ossineke, Lincoln, a Tiger Branch in Alcona Community Schools, Atlanta, 
Oscoda, the Owl’s Nest in Oscoda Area Schools, Tawas, and an additional branch in Alpena. As 
of August 31, 2022, AAACU, provides service to 33,370 members with total assets equal to 
$572,533,121. 

 


